
 

 

 

 

 

 

June 

Tuesday 12th  Year 3 trip to Bristol Museum 

Tuesday 19th  Athletics Evening at Tewksbury 

Friday 22nd  Y5 and Y6 to Skill Zone 

Tuesday 26th Reception, Y1 and 2 to Forest School 

Friday 29th  Sports Day 

July 

Tuesday 3rd Prize Giving ceremony at Stonehouse Court  

Monday 9th July Reserved day for Sports Day 

Tuesday 12th  LAST DAY OF TERM  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 8th June 

Welcome back to the final term of 2017 / 2018. Lots of exciting things planned; a night of camping for our Y6 class, 
Sports Day and Prize Giving. 

What is in this week:    

* Thank you from Grace 

* Pictures from the week   

* FOH  

* Sports Update 

 

 

Message from Grace: 
 

A HUGE thank you to everyone who supported Snazzy Sock Day. 
 

Hopelands raised an incredible £166.85, which added to my other fundraising takes my total raised for      
Gloucestershire Young Carers to £1117.75.  That is enough to fund weekly respite sessions for 2 young carers for 

a whole year 😁👍 
 
A special thank you to year 3 who donated the proceeds from their Healthy Snack Shack to Snazzy Sock Day, and 
to everyone who decorated socks for the beautiful bunting. Congratulations to the winners: Holly, Libby + Poppy 
E and runners up: Katie, Grace D-P, Calico, Ellie F, Daniel V, Gabriel, Hannah S & Florence. 
 
Your support and amazing socks are hugely appreciated, and you have really helped make a difference to local 
young carers lives. 
 
THANK YOU! 
Grace (Year 5) 
 



 
 

 Some pictures from the week 

Orienteering 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 made the most of the outdoors in maths by using their mathematical skills to orienteer 
themselves around the playground picking up numbers which they would then have to use to crack a 
code. It was so lovely to see them get so excited when using their maths skills in a practical way. They 
have now created their own route for Year 6 to complete when them come back to school on Friday!  

 

 
 

Friends of Hopelands 

 
Second-hand uniform 

We will be holding a uniform sale after school one day before the end of term. Date to be 
confirmed early next week. In the meantime, if anyone would like to buy in advance of the 
sale, this week we have had the following items of uniform in: 
 
2x age 13 summer dresses (£4 each) 
1x 24 inch length kilt (£15) 
2x 32 inch cardigans (£5 each) 
1x age 12 blouse (£3) 
 
 
Summer social 
If anyone would like to come to our bring and share social on Friday 6 July, could you email 
icaniwillido@hotmail.co.uk to let us know how many of you are coming and the type of food 
that you are likely to be bringing please. We’ve had all sorts of delicious food promised so far 
- thank you to everyone who has already confirmed that they’re coming. 
 

Thanks 
 
Charlie Coles 
Chair, Friends of Hopelands 
icaniwillido@hotmail.co.uk 

mailto:icaniwillido@hotmail.co.uk
mailto:icaniwillido@hotmail.co.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports at Hopelands 

 

 

Well done to Jemima who 
has won her first rosettes in 
both 40cm and 50cm show 
jumping this weekend. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Class one and Y2 were treated to Kick -About football training (see 
leaflet below or ask in office for one) using story telling. The children 
were turning their footballs into ice creams, sand castles, crabs, 
shark play. All creating football skills, the weather was as delightful 
as the children's faces and fun. 
A special mention to the tackling of Lucia on Eoghan, the goal scor-
ing of Vandamai, Noah, Daniel and Eoghan. What amazing improve-
ment from all of class one. 
 

 

 

 

 

 


